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FROM 	: SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN CESO V. 

Schools DiisiG tSuperintendent 

SUBJECT : PHILIPPINE DENTAL ASSOCIATION (PDA) DOLFENAL REGIONAL 
CONFERENCE (CENTRAL VISAYAS) 

Date 	: October 5, 2022 

1. This is in reference to the invitation of the Philippine Dental Association titled "PDA 
Dolfenal Regional Conference (Central Visayas). The said convention will be held on October 

25, 2022 at Metrocenter Hotel, Tagbilaran City, Bohol with the theme, "PDA within reach". 

3. It is expected that the participants are to attend on Official Time to be able to participate 
and experience the said conference fully. 

4. All participants are hereby reminded to comply with the minimum health protocol. 

5. For your guidance and compliance. 
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September 26, 2022 

SENEN PRISCILLO P. PAULIN, CESO V 

Schools Division Superintendent 
Schools Division of Negros Oriental 

Dear Mr. Paulin: 

Greetings. 

The Philippine Dental Association will host its PDA Dolfenal Regional Conference (Central 
Visayas) on October 25, 2022 at the Metrocenter Hotel, Tagbilaran City, Bohol with the theme, 

"PDA within reach". We have prepared a scientific session with world-renowned lecturers with 
topics that are timely and relevant to elevate the standards of dental practice in the Philippines. 

In line with this, we are inviting all DepEd - Division of Negros Oriental dentists to attend this 

conference on the above date and venue. Further, may we request that they be in "Official Business" 

so that they can participate and experience the said conference fully. All participants shall also earn 
credit units for the Continuing Professional Development (CPD) requirements as stated in RA 9484, 
also known as the Dental Law of the Philippines, and a compliance to the Dental Code of Ethics. 

Rest assured that the conference is at par with international conferences and are adherent to the local 

IATF protocols because the Filipino dentists deserve nothing but the best during the conduct of the 

conference. 

Thank you in advance for your support to the cause of the Philippine Dental Association 

and to the Dental Profession. 

Yours truly, 

DR. XAND 	YMOND DY DAEL 

Vice President - Visayas 

Philippine Dental Association 

Noted by: 
	 Rcndn rr al: 

MIfrMLofP4c1 4?, MD 

DR. C!lTYI. V. DEL ROSARIO 
President 
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